
 

This Week @ Lambrick 

Thanks to our leadership students & teacher sponsors, Lambrick hosted a 

great Halloween Dance last night! 

 

Coming Up: 

 Community Leadership Students are holding a one week Makeup drive. We 

are looking for gently used or new makeup to give to a woman’s shelter on 

the downtown eastside of Vancouver.  

 “100 Years of Loss” http://100yearsofloss.ca/en/exhibition/Exhibit has 

arrived at Lambrick. Your child will be experiencing the exhibit next week. 

 Grade 9 “Take Our Kids to Work Day”, Tuesday Oct. 2nd.  Your grade 9 child 

has forms - contact Ms. Bonnie Alexander for more info: 

balexander@sd61.bc.ca 

 Baseball & Softball Academy Parent Executive Meeting, Tuesday Nov.1st, 

7pm. All academy parents are welcome. 

 LAMPAC Meeting this Wednesday November 2nd, 7pm. All parents 

welcome. 

 Fall concert, Wednesday November 9th, 7pm in the LP Performing Arts 

Studio.  

 Parent Teacher interviews are coming up on Thursday November 24th. 

 

Wishing your family a safe & happy Halloween weekend, 

Tina 


